
Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc. 

 (A Pennsylvania Nonprofit Corporation)  

 

Minutes of a Meeting of the Executive Board 

May 10, 2020 

 

The Executive Board of Riesentöter Region, Porsche Club of America, Inc., held a meeting on 

Wednesday, May 10, 2020, via live conferencing.  The voting members present were Jeffrey Walton, 

Wendy Walton, Margaret Nettleton, David Nettleton, Corey McFadden, Garrett Hughes, and Marty 

Kocse; accordingly, a quorum was present at the meeting. The voting member absent were Chris 

Barone, Roy Blumberg, and Brian Minkin.  Also present was John Gaydos.  The meeting was called to 

order at 8:15 PM. 

 

Jeff Walton is currently upgrading the RTR website.  He also noted that there are still some outstanding 

donations from Phila-A-Trunk. 

 

Wendy Walton had no new updates except the the Drive-In Movie Night is still scheduled for June 21st at 

the Valley Forge Fire Company. 

 

Garrett Hughes gave the deadline for submission for the July Der Gasser as June 15th. 

 

Marty Kocse had no new information regarding upcoming track events. 

 

Dave Nettleton reported the BMC autocross is still on the calendar for May 30th, but may transfer to 

June.  He had no new information about other events and dates. 

 

John Gaydos reported on Street Survival as follows – 

 October 3rd with SCCA at Montgomery County Community College, 

 August 29th at Montgomery County Community College, and 

 September 12th at Oxford Valley Mall. 

 

 



Roy Blumberg submitted the following membership numbers – 

Members ---1703 

Affiliate    ---   939 

Total-----       2642 

 

Corey McFadden presented an update on the Club Race at Monticello Motorclub as follows, the dates 

are October 16th-October 18th with the same stewards. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:55 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Margaret Miners Nettleton 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 


